
 
 
 

 

 

116, Ealing Road, Wembley, Middlesex, HA0 4TH Tel: 07957 307 296 / 07455 170 744 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
Re: Christmas Celebration 2023 
 
Christmas Celebration is on Friday, 8th December 2023 from 10am to 
1pm at On Track Montessori Limited Preschool. We welcome all 
parents/carers to join us with their children. Please let us know in 
advance if parents are not available to join with their children on that 
day, so we could make a plan accordingly. Please note it is a Non-Uniform 
day for all children. 
Health, Safety, Hygiene and Security: 
Parents/Carers should accompany their children at all times and take 
full responsibility of them during the party time. 

 
Food: 
If you would like to make any contributions of food items, that includes:  
➢ samosas 
➢ eggless fairy cakes 
➢ Gathia 
➢ Dhokla 
➢ Cartons of fresh orange juice. 

Please confirm your contribution by 6th December 2023 that will 
help us to organise the food items. PLEASE MAKE SURE ALL 
FOOD ITEMS ARE BOUGHT FROM THE SHOP, IN ORDER TO 
ENSURE HEALTH, SAFETY AND HYGIENE. 

 

Important dates for your diary: 

December: 
✓ Term ends: Friday 8th Dec 2023 
✓ Christmas day celebration: Friday 8th Dec 2023 

January: 
✓ Teacher’s Training Day: Wednesday 3rd Jan 2024 
✓ Children’s start date: Thursday 4th Jan 2024 

 

Note: 
No library visits for the following weeks this term, it’s due to preparation 
with the children for the Christmas celebration. 

 

Thank You for your co-operation. 
Management Team, 
On Track Montessori LTD Preschool  

On Track Montessori Ltd


